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Relationship Sex and Heath Education Parent Consultation rescheduled 
 
Dear families,  
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  
 
Having undertaken three of the planned virtual Wave 1 Parent Consultations, as outlined in the Letter from 
Danielle on 15th December 2020, last week I have decided to reschedule the remaining meetings.  
 
I am aware that the RSHE curriculum is one which deserves time and consideration to be implemented 
effectively within our schools in Redbridge. 
 
Danielle and I have remained clear with our vision and intent to ensure that the consultation process is effective 
and productive in working together with stakeholders including families. Due to the current social climate 
because of the National Pandemic and therefore the related impacts upon the community that this has caused, 
I feel it is the right decision to reschedule the consultation to later in the year when I hope to be able to proceed 
with face to face meetings as per our preferred and initial plans.  
 
For all schools that were due to have virtual meetings in the coming weeks these will no longer go ahead.  
 
I continue to invite you to share your feedback and comments using the feedback form regarding the draft 
syllabus which can be accessed via the links below.   
 
Link for feedback form: http://bit.ly/37jfx7R 
 
Link for documents: https://find.redbridge.gov.uk/kb5/redbridge/fsd/service.page?id=FNHLa0oKNT8 
 
Kind regards,  
  

 

Colin Stewart 

Operational Director – Education and Inclusion 
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